

November 19, 2023 Welcome to Sulphur Grove!

www.sulphurgrove.org Please silence electronics - Thank you!

Sunday Worship Services:

Sulphur Grove UMC — 7505 Taylorsville Rd., Huber Heights, 45424 — 8:30am & 10:45am Kiawanda Language Worship—Taylorsville Holden Chapel — 2:30pm Bridge of Hope Campus – 6805 US 40, Brandt, 45371— 11:00am Wednesday Worship Services:

Taylorsville: Body & Soul Feast 6:00 p.m.
Dinner at the Bridge (Brandt): 6:00 p.m.



Announcements
Greeting
The Peace
Prelude
* Call to Worship
Hymn

* Please Rise If You Are Able Unison Prayer Hymn (8:30) Anthem (10:45) Prayers of the People

Order of Worship

Offering
* Doxology

Children's Moment (10:45)
Bible Reading
Sermon
* Hymn
* Sending Forth
Postlude

What's Happening at the Grove

POINSETTIA ORDERS DUE TOMORROW

The Altar Committee needs poinsettia plants to decorate for the Christmas season. Would you like to purchase a poinsettia in honor or memory of someone? To place an order, place your completed order form and check in an envelope marked "Poinsettias." Please place your envelope in the offering plate or drop it off or mail it to the church office. **The deadline for ordering Poinsettias is tomorrow (Monday, November 20th)**.

THANKSGIVING FOOD COLLECTION TODAY

Sulphur Grove will be collecting non-perishable food items. Please put your donation in the narthex on the food rack today. Below are donation suggestions, but please feel free to give whatever you can.

2 cans of meat, 2 cans of vegetables, 2 cans of fruit, 6 cans of soup, 2 cans of pork and beans, 1 box of cold cereal, 1 jar of jelly, 1 jar of peanut butter, 1 jar of spaghetti sauce, 1 box of spaghetti, 1 box of crackers, 1 bag of noodles.

This food will help support Wesley Dayton food pantry so that area families in need may enjoy a blessed Thanksgiving. Thank you,

Sulphur Grove Missions

BLESSING BOX

Hey Fam! Thank you so much for all you do for your community by remembering to bring in for the Blessing Box. Some new ideas for this winter might be gloves/mittens, hats, small packs of tissue, socks, instant coffee, and cans of soup. God bless you!

BRIDGE OF HOPE – DINNER AT THE BRIDGE

There will not be a Dinner at the Bridge meal this Wednesday.

BLOOD DRIVE COMING IN DECEMBER

The Community Blood Center will be holding a blood drive in the Sulphur Grove activity center on **Saturday, December 23rd** from 9am - 1pm. If you are able to donate blood please call 937-461-3220 to make an appointment.

SERVANT FOR SOUND NEEDED

Sulphur Grove is in need of a servant for sound. Training will be provided. Please contact Eric (ericm@sulphurgrove.org) if you would like more information and would like to serve!

NEW ADVENT STUDY

Our Advent study this year is called "Faithful: Christmas Through the Eyes of Joseph" by Adam Hamilton. Books will be made available by **Sunday, November 26th.** If you would like to help defray the cost, the book is \$12.49. An eBook is available through Cokesbury.com.